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23/09/2024

MS Emily West
2 Bellevue AVE
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

This proposal is extremely concerning and does not meet the needs of the community at all.
Firstly, there are already 5 stores selling alcohol between Avalon and Palm Beach, the
community does not need another alcohol store that could potentially perpetuate alcohol-
related harms and binge drinking culture. The fact that the Dan Murphy's is proposed to be
coupled with a child-care centre is very alarming. The children will be exposed to alcohol
advertising where research has confirmed the many potential harms that this could cause,
including normalising drinking behaviours.I urge you to please not accept this very concerning
submission that goes against the community's values.




